
New York Trip  
 

On Wednesday, June 29th 2022. We will take a bus ride together from East 

Patrick Street in Frederick at 6AM and travel to Manhattan to explore New York 

at our leisure.  

 

At the end of the evening, a bus will pick us back up at 8PM in Manhattan and 

bring us back to Frederick around midnight. Tickets are $60 per person regard-

less of adult or child. The tickets pay for the bus.  

 

Please contact Kelly Pineda in the office at admin@grucc.com send you an 

emergency medical form in order for you to board the bus.  

 

**We still have empty seats that need to be filled, 

so if you or your loved ones want to join us, 

please reach out to Kelly or Tony Helmer as soon 

as possible. The office number is 301-662-3312.** 

We were unable to fill all the seats on the bus for our New 

York trip at the end of June, so we have to postpone until 

Wednesday, November 30, 2022.  This is the perfect time 

to go to New York for some holiday season shopping! 


